
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

14th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Living Eggs 

On Monday we had a delivery of 10 eggs to school in an incubator. 9 have hatched. Classes have 

been up to the science room to visit them. They will be at school until next Friday and everyone will 

have the chance to visit again next week to see how much they grow. 
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OT Food Session 

Lina, our Occupational Therapist will be running another parent session next week on Thursday 20th 

March at 9.45 – 10.15 with a focus on feeding and food play. All are welcome. 

 

Red Nose Day 

Next Friday is Red Nose Day. If your child would like to come to school wearing something red or gold 

then they are very welcome to.   

 

Year 11 Residential 

Many of our year 11 students will be going on a residential next week. They will be away from 

Wednesday to Friday next week. They will have the opportunity to try lots of new activities. I’m sure I’ll 

be able to share more news and photos about that next week. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


